Matt Martin

From: Sarah Bermudez from Fair Housing Council of Oregon <sarahbermudezconsulting@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 4:29 PM

To: Matt Martin

Subject: PAPA file CP 22-04/ZM 22-01/TA 22-05

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Good morning Matthew,

My name is Sarah Bermudez and | am conducting outreach for the Fair Housing Council of Oregon (FHCO). | was hoping
to obtain the staff report and all corresponding attachments for CP 22-04/ZM 22-01/TA 22-05 the “Comprehensive Plan
Map and Zoning Map Amendment to redesignate and rezone the 'Heavenly Acres' subdivision from Urban Area Reserve
(UAR) to Public Facility (PF) and Multi-Family Residential (MFR).” when available. We will be reviewing the staff report
predominantly for Statewide Planning Goal 10 compliance.

If we do have any commentary or concerns my colleague Sam Goldberg will be in touch to advise. We hope this can be a
collaborative process. Please confirm receipt of this e-mail, and | look forward to hearing from you soon.

Very Respectfully,

Sarah Bermudez
Fair Housing Council of Oregon

Phone: (503) 928-4943

E-mail: sarahbermudezconsulting@gmail.com

For the latest on the PAPA Project and our feedback & technical advice methodology, please read the PAPAs section at our partner website, here.
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